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Dear Mr. Wright and Mr. Verster,

Please revise plans for your layover, as priority must go to the open spaces of the Lower Don
Valley as a publicly treasured parkland.

So much has already been done to improve this area. I believe your responsibility is to respect
that and give Toronto the walking and relaxing places it needs if it is to be a world class city.

Thank you,
Lora Senechal Carney
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